
FEDERAL HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION 
FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT (FONSI) 

 
FOR THE 

U.S. HIGHWAY 50/MISSOURI FLAT ROAD INTERCHANGE 
 
 
The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) has determined that the U.S. Highway 50 
/Missouri Flat Interchange Project will have no significant impact on the human 
environment.  This FONSI is based on the attached Final Environmental Impact 
Report/FONSI and the previously approved Draft Environmental Impact 
Report/Environmental Assessment (EIR/EA), December 2003, which have been 
independently evaluated by the FHWA and determined to adequately accurately discuss 
the need, environmental issues, and impacts of the proposed project and appropriate 
mitigation measures.  These two documents provide sufficient evidence and analysis for 
determining that an Environmental Impact Statement is not required. 
 
The FHWA has cooperated with the County of El Dorado (the CEQA lead agency for the 
project) and with the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) and takes full 
responsibility for the accuracy, scope, and content of the attached EA and supporting 
technical studies. 
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